
ROSEBERRY ACADEMY  
JOB VACANCY 

                  

 
 
                                     Telephone:  01642 722883 
                                       www.roseberryacademy.org 

 

Required from January 2021  
 

NURSERY                                                          
LEVEL 3 TEACHING ASSISTANT  

 
 32.5 hours per week, term time only 

Monday - Friday 8am – 3.30pm 
 

Are you patient, understanding, caring and interested in                                                                    
helping young children to learn through fun?  

Do you wish to work as part of a happy, friendly, team in attractive surroundings? 
 

From January 2021, we require a caring, enthusiastic and highly motivated Early Years 
practitioner to join our vibrant, forward thinking and unique school family. The successful 
applicant will have a Level 3 Teaching Assistant qualification, an understanding of early 
child development and the ability to foster excellent working relationships with children 
and adults. They will work as a proactive member of our fabulous Early Years team to 

ensure that nursery aged children are able to access a fun, language rich, and practical 
curriculum that meets their individual developmental needs within a high quality, 

stimulating environment.  
Experience appropriate to working with children in an educational early years setting is 

essential. 
Although we are unable to welcome people into school at the moment, telephone appointments 

with the Principal, Mrs Helen Channing, are most welcome.  
 

If you are interested in applying for the position, please contact the school office on 
01642 722883 or visit www.roseberryacademy.org to obtain a person specification 

and application form. 
Please note that as safeguarding is of utmost importance at Roseberry Academy, this 

post is subject to an enhanced DBS check and suitable references. 
 

Closing Date 
All applications should be returned to the Principal by  

noon on Monday 7th December 2020 
Interviews will be held during the afternoon of Monday 14th December 2020 

http://www.roseberryacademy.org/

